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From: Dave Martins [dave@candw.ky]
Sent: Monday, 13 March, 2006 1:48 PM
To: Consultations
Subject: Re: Public Consultation "Technician Certification Programme"
CHRISTINE RUSSELL
 
Responses as requested
 
1.  Yes we support the ITC Technician licensing scheme.
2. The Licensing Board should also include someone who is experienced in the area of Radio 
Transmitters, not just cable.
3. Two Levels of Licensed Technicians should suffice. The first level, that of a Cabling Technician 
requiring 6 months on the job training, with the Level One test to become certified. Following that, an 
additional period of on the job experience and the completion of further studies for a more intensive 
examination leading to a Master Technician certificate.
4. Businesses providing installation services to third parties should have at least one Master 
Technician on staff for the purpose of ensuring the standard of work provided.
5. Businesses offering this service should be required to have a certified technician on staff.
 
In addition, our Programme Director Tim Rose is willing to serve on the Board if needed.
 
Regards
DAVE MARTINS
STYLE 96.5
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